

National Home Funeral Alliance

A Newsletter for Members



- * Join Amazon Smiles so your purchases help support us
- * Call one library, church, or senior center to schedule a talk for 2016 and help spread the word about home funerals
 - * Make your annual donation to NHFA

When a baby dies: Burton's home funeral story *Member Conference Call* Sunday, December 13, at 8 p.m. ET | 5 p.m. PT



When Burton's parents knew their son was dying, they wanted to bring ceremony and meaning to the situation to honor his journey. They ended up with a home vigil more meaningful than they imagined.

Listen to Alicia and Derek Ormerod tell their story with Kateyanne, their Home Funeral Guide and Celebrant. You can <u>read more about their journey here</u>.

Facilitator: Kateyanne Unullisi, co-author of <u>Home</u> Funeral Ceremonies, and NHFA board member.

LEARN MORE

Connect close to home: creating 'Regional Networks'

Want to know what's happening in your own backyard? Help us create strong regional networks so you can build connections close to home and be supported at the grassroots level. This is where we'll share information about legislation, the funeral industry, hospital policies, home funeral workshops, trainings, events and much more. Contact NHFA board member Peg Lorenz to find





May the holiday spirit be with you and your family this season, and throughout the New Year

Need copies of our NHFA brochure?

<u>Let us know</u> how many copies you'd like and where to send them. Your \$5 <u>donation</u> will help cover the cost of shipping.

NHFA website | Resources | Events | The Law | Get Involved | nhfaweb@gmail.com

| Share | Tweet | Forward

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences